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GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE 

The money you give is NEVER SPENT. 

It is INVESTED  and the INTEREST used to 

fund special projects within the Wimmera 

Health Care Group campuses in Horsham 

and Dimboola. 

EVERY donation LASTS FOREVER working  

towards GROWING BETTER HEALTH. 

 

You can donate via; 

 Cheque payable to Wimmera 

Health Care Group Foundation 

 Direct deposit: 

 BSB no: 033 629 

 Acc no: 330 358 

 Ref: Your name 

 Online at our 

www.whcgfoundation.org.au 

 By credit card 

 Cardholder name………………………… 

 Cardholder No……………………………. 

 Exp date………….CVN(3 digits)…….. 

 

Big changes in our 30th year 

The COVID-19 pandemic forced a cancellation of the planned  

30 year celebratory gathering, but that didn't stop us moving 

forward with some  major announcements.  

 

 

 

 

It is so easy to give back to the community we live in,  

to provide better health for our region.  

Go to www.whcgfoundation.com.au and join 30for30.  

An automatic transfer from your bank account to the        

Foundation bank account  with one simple click . 

It is quite simply $30  per month for 30 months.  

As a thank you for your commitment to the campaign you will 

receive a new WHCG Foundation KeepCup. 

30 for 30   Introducing our latest fundraising concept 

NEW WEBSITE 

We have launched a new website, pop over to 

www.whcgfoundation.org.au and check out our new look. 

 

TELEVISION COMMERCIALS 

Have you seen the Foundation on tv? 

In November, we launched a new tv commercial to introduce the 

latest fundraising concept. 



 

 

Wimmera Health Care Group Foundation 

2020 Vision 

 Capital base of $2,000,000 

 200 Foundation 500PLUS donors 

 fund two major projects over 

$200,000 

 20% of revenue coming from  

 outside Horsham 

 Continuing excellence in good  

 governance 

 

Board of Directors: 

 Mr Graeme Hardman -(Chair) 

 Mrs Penelope Manserra  

 -(Deputy Chair) 

 Mrs Alison Butler 

 Mrs Sue Frankham 

 Mr David Johns 

 Ms Josephine Johns 

 

If you are interested in joining or supporting 
the Friends of the Foundation please contact 
Mrs Allison Roberts on  0407 565 103.  You 
can follow their events on facebook https://
www.facebook.com/WHCGFoundation/           

WHCG FOUNDATION  KEEPCUP AVAILABLE FOR     

PURCHASE 

KeepCups are high quality,                
re-usable and Australian made for 
Australians who are mindful of    
reducing the  environmental              
footprint while supporting the        
Foundation. 

Available for purchase at $30 each 

by contacting the Administrator on 

5381 9098  or by emailing:           

foundation@whcg.org.au 

NEW ULTRASOUND EQUIPMENT  

WHCG Foundation provided funding of $65,000 to purchase new 

portable ultrasound equipment for the WHCG emergency              

department and WHCG theatre.  The continued generosity of      

donors provides opportunities  to support special projects  and    

provide better healthcare for our community. 

On behalf of the WHCG Foundation 

Directors, thank you for your ongoing 

support of the Foundation and we wish 

you all a happy and safe 2021. 

 FOFZ UPDATE 

Friends of the Foundation are looking forward to       

restrictions lifting to allow them to get back into       

running events and FUNdraising . 


